
 
Luce-HCV County 

 
MSHDA is accepting applications for the Housing Choice Voucher Program for Luce-HCV 
county. The waiting lists will be open beginning October 26, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. EST until 
October 29, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. EST. 
 

MSHDA will use a lottery system to place applicants on the waiting list.  Once the 
waiting list closes, all applications will be assigned a lottery number and randomly 
sorted.  The first one hundred (100) applications selected as part of the random sort will 
be placed on the waiting list.

 Submit your application online at: 
https://mshda.myhousing.com 

 
Preference will be given to County residents (those living or working in the County 
of application).  Additional preferences will be given to Michigan residents (those 
living or working in Michigan) and to a head of household, co-head, or spouse with 
a disability. Please complete your application accurately so all preferences can be 
applied. All preferences claimed must be verified at time an applicant is selected  
from the waiting list. 

Reasonable Accommodation:  If you or a member of your household is a 
person with disabilities and requires a reasonable accommodation to apply 
for the MSHDA Housing Choice Voucher Waiting List, please call (517) 241-
8986 to assist you with your application. 

 
 

https://mshda.myhousing.com/

